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Mathletic Awards 

 

Red Nose day 

On Friday the 18th of March we 

will be fundraising for Comic 

Relief by taking part in Red Nose 

Day. This year, we are asking 

children to make a donation to 

come dressed in red and bring 

in their favourite Teddy (who 

can also be dressed in red if 

they really want to). Each class 

will then be given a ‘Red-y,   

Teddy, Go!’ slot during the day 

where they will have a class  

relay using their Teddy’s to 

wear/carry a red nose around 

the playground (children do not 

need a red nose for the relay - 

this will be provided to each 

class). 

 

 

 

 

 

We will also have a small     

number of red noses available 

to order at school on a first 

come, first served basis. Please 

refer to emails with regard to 

this. Please can you make any 

donations on our Just Giving 

page using the QR code below 

or look our for email and twitter 

links.  

Many thanks for your support 

and generosity as always. 

Around school you will have     

noticed new signage welcoming 

people to school and displaying 

key information, in addition to new 

frosting on classroom doors and 

main entrances. I am sure you will 

agree these look excellent!  

Could we remind children and 

adults that scooting and cycling is 

not permitted whilst on school 

grounds, this includes picking    

children up from booster sessions 

and after school events.  

Covid Update 

In Mathletics this week 3 children 

have achieved their gold award. 

Excellent work and a huge well 

done to… 

 

  

Ruby File (2BP)  

 

 

 

 

                        Esmee Hossack (2KB) 

 

 

 

Harry Green (5LW)                                                                         

Fundraising 
We have received a letter of 

thanks from the Rotherham  

Hospice for the donation of 

£254 from Wickersley Northfield 

Primary School. This generous 

amount was due to the         

fantastic efforts of all the       

children who took part in the 

Santa Dash in December 2021. 

As the letter says below, thank 

you for your kindness. 

  

School Signs And Safety 

Please see the following            

information around the new 

COVID-19 guidance and the      

procedures that need to be     

followed. 

All pupils who have symptoms of 

COVID-19 must be asked not to 

attend school and get tested. If a 

negative test result is received 

then they can return to school 

however, if a positive test result is 

received the guidance must be 

followed. 

All pupils who test positive for 

COVID-19 must be asked not to 

attend school for 10 days (from 

the onset of their symptoms or the 

date of their positive test if         

non-symptomatic). Please note 

the 10 day period can be         

reduced from day 5 if two        

consecutive negative LFD tests are 

received.   

Proof of negative LFD tests will 

need to be sent into school before 

children return. 

Thank you for your continued    

support in helping keep our school 

and community safe.  



Attendance Information 

The WINNERS for 

week 

28/2/22 to 4/3/22 

with 

100% 

Are... 

CLASS F2L & 5LW! 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

Class Attendance 

     Class F2A  -   91.3% 

     Class F2L          -   100% 

     Class 1LP  -   97.3% 

     Class 1RE         -   99% 

     Class 2BP  -   94.1% 

     Class 2KB         -    97.7% 

     Class 3GS         -    95.4% 

     Class 3LT   -    97.3% 

     Class 4ES  -    93.1% 

     Class 4MS         -    96.7% 

     Class 5LW  -    100% 

     Class 5MM        -    97.7% 

     Class 6ER  -    93.7% 

     Class 6SO         -    96.7% 

 
 

97% - excellent attendance 

90 - 96% - okay but try harder 

less than 90% - improvement 

needed next week 

Punctuality  

Please ensure your children arrive at school, for 

when the doors open.  

Doors open in KS2 at 8.40am and at 8.45am in KS1.  

Absences  

If your child is ill and will not be coming to school, 

please phone and let us know in the morning.  

Tel - 01709 543704  

School Meals Week Beginning 7th March 2022. Week 3.  

Please visit https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners for further information.  

 
 Who’s Reading What? 

2BP are currently     

reading The Sheep Pig. 

Scan the QR code to 

find out more and be 

inspired. 

https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners

